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DATE: SEPTEMBER 12, 2018 
 
RE: SOFTBALL RECONCILE 
 
 
At the 2018 state softball tournament, the heat index became an issue on the second day of the 
tournament. With this extreme heat, staff made the decision to change the admission policy to 
allow fans to leave and re-enter the facility for the purchase of single day ticket. With making 
this change, the ticket sellers did have to switch the prices of the tickets they were selling. This 
led to an overage of funds in the reconcile due to them selling the $10 single day ticket and the 
$25 all-session pass from the same box. The reconcile is correct on the amount of money that 
was deposited to the bank for the 2018 tournament. 
 


